# **Applicant Outreach Summary**

### **Outreach Strategy**

In addition to the previous submission in which we spoke at the RKH Community AGM, sent 2 rounds of postcards to all stakeholders that are in a 200 meter radius, and posted on the RKH Facebook page. On Nov 10 we had a Teams meeting with Ward 8 Councilor Courtney Walcott, Alicia Ta (WARD8), and RKH Community Association Development Manager Gary Sarohia - all were very favorable to our intended land use redesignation. On Dec 2 we sent another round of postcards (attached) via Canada Post to all residential and commercial mailboxes within a 200 meter radius of the site. On Dec 6 we posted the 4x8' sign at the site, and sent an email to inform our WARD8 Councilor of the updated status. This email also CC'd Alicia Ta and Gary Sarohia. On Dec 8 a copy of our postcard was sent to Gary Sarohia and subsequently added to the RKH Community Facebook Page.

#### **Stakeholders**

- WARD 8 Councilors Office
- 2. Richmond Knob Hill Community Association
- 3. All residential and commercial mailboxes within a 200 meter radius
- 4. Richmond Knob Hill Community Associations (public) Facebook Page

#### What We Heard

Email: 1 Phone call: 1 In-person: 0

We only received 1 email (attached) which was very positive to our redevelopment.

We also received 1 phone call from a neighbor that is unhappy with the development on the south side of her building and thus, doesn't want any more development around her. She suggested that we buy her out and the rest of the 4-plex next door to make a larger project. Voicemail can be supplied upon request.

## How did stakeholder input influence decisions?

We originally purchased this building for the commercial purpose of office or medical space, we feel it will be a positive and excellent amenity to the surrounding community.

## How did we close the loop with stakeholders?

We thanked each stakeholder for their time to reach out, and assured them that their feedback would be taken into account.